
CONTACTS 

Elected Officials: Appointed Officials: 

Roger Hall, Mayor .................... 659-3702 Dan Bartlett, City Manager . . . . . . . . . . . 659-5171 

Craig Lomnicki, Councilor ........ . .... 652-2492 Maggie Collins, Comm. Dev. Dir ......... 652-4410 

William N. Fitzgerald, Councilor ........ 659-9652 Tim Corbett, Public Works Dir ... . ...... 652-4410 

Michael Richmond, Councilor ....... . .. 654-8711 Chuck Mansfield, Police Chief .......... 659-2389 

Chere' Sandusky, Councilor ............ 654-8753 Dan Olsen, Fire Chief ................. 659-4042 

Charlene Richards, Asst. City Mgr .... ... 659-5171 
Jerri L. Widner, Finance Director . ....... 659-5171 

MEETINGS 

Citizens are encouraged to attend all meetings of the following City groups. Watch Jones Cable channel 51 for 
specific information, or call City Hall at 659-5171. Work sessions, business meetings, and other meetings where 
a quorum of the body is present are open to the public under the Oregon Public Meetings Law. 

City Council .............. 7:00PM 1st and 3rd 'lliesdays Center/Community Advisory Board .. .. 10:00 AM 2nd Friday 

Planning Commission ...... 6:30PM 2nd & 4th 'lliesdays Traffic Safety Commission ........... 7:30PM 2nd Monday 

1Library Board . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:45 PM 3rd Monday Parks & Recreation Commission ...... 7:00PM 4th Monday 

MAILING LIST: This newsletter is published by the City of Milwaukie. It is distributed at City Hall, the Milwaukie Center, 
Johnson Creek Permit Center, Library, Police and Fire Stations. If you would like a copy mailed to you, send a note to Pat 
DuVal, City Manager's Office, 10722 SE Main, Milwaukie, OR 97222 or call 659-5171. . 
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PARK DISTRICT 
PASSES 

December 1990 

''Voters approved the North Clackamas Parks and Recreation District, 
and residents can expect to see some immediate impacts," states Don 

Robertson, Milwaukie Parks and Recreation Coordinator. 

Milwaukie will receive operating funds for City parks and the Center from the 
district beginning July 1, 1991. These pass through funds will continue for five years. In July, 

1995, the district will absorb the Milwaukie Parks Department and the Center. 

''We are really excited by the prospects. If area residents want to become involved, there are 
several ways," says Robertson. One way is to become a member of the Parks and Recreation 
Commission. The Commission will continue to serve the City Council in an advisory capacity. 
Some residents may wish to serve on the Regional Advisory Board or to work on one or more 
project task forces. 

If you want information about becoming involved or have general questions regarding the 
district, contact Don Robertson at 659-5171. • 

D 

The City of Milwaukie 
will be hosting a reception to greet Council members 

and to say thanks to those who have served 
the City over the past years. 

We hope you can attend on 
Friday, January 4, 1991 
from 4:00pm to 6:00pm 

at the 
Milwaukie Center 

5440 SE Kellogg Creek Drive. D 



More Holiday 
Safety Tips 

PROTECT YOUR HOME 

.. Don't display gifts where they can be 
seen from a window or doorway. 

.. Be extra cautious about locking 
doors and windows when you leave 
the house, even for a few minutes. 

.. Teach your children not to play with 
tree lights or electric connections. 

.. Immediately after the holidays, mark 
new gifts with your license number 
or other ID number. 

.. Use only fire resistant ornaments on 
your tree and make sure lights are in 
good working order. Place the tree in 
wet sand to keep it green. 

.. Never bum Christmas wrappings in 
your fireplace. 

.. If you go away, get an automatic 
timer for your lights and radio. Turn 
down the bell on your phone. Have a 
neighbor watch over the house, 
shovel snow, pick up the mail, and 
park in the driveway from time to 
time. 

Milwaukie 
Fire Rescue 
Christmas Program 

M ilwaukie Fire Rescue is again gathering 
food and gifts for the elderly and needy 

families in the City of Milwaukie. The 
program is supported through donations of 
food, new toys, and cash from citizens and 
businesses in the area. 

New toys can be delivered to both Milwaukie 
Fire Stations. They are located at 40th and 
Harvey and at 10722 SE Main. 

Food donations are being accepted at City 
Hall, King-Linwood and Main Street 
branches of US Bank, Key Bank on Main 
Street, and Pacific 1st Bank at 21st and 
Monroe. Food donations must be received by 
December 18. 

Cash donations can be delivered or mailed do 
Lt. Bob Dixon, 9909 SE 40th. Please make 
checks payable to Milwaukie Fire Depart­
ment Christmas Fund. Lt. Dixon can be 
contacted at 659-8556 for more information. 

Your 
support is 
needed and 
greatly 
appreciated! 
Please join with us 
this holiday season in 
filling the needs 
of the less fortunate. 
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A Grea t Place to Meet 

I f you need a place to hold a picnic, 
reunion, or reception, the City of 

Milwaukie may have to answer for you. 

The Milwaukie Center is a multi­
purpose community facility. Operated by 
the City, the Center is a gathering place 
for the community and a focal point for 
senior services. 

The mission of the Center is "to serve the 
senior citizens and the community in the 
North Clackamas area." Priority is 
given to services which help the frail and 
elderly remain independent. The Center 
is committed to providing and 
coordinating programs and general 
services primarily to the elderly as well 
as providing space for general 
community use. 

The Center is located at 5440 SE Kellogg 

First Meeting 
Rescheduled 

B ecause the first regularly scheduled 
session of the Milwaukie City Council is 

a holiday, the first meeting of the year will 
be J anuary 8, 1991, at the Milwaukie 
Center. New Council members will be 
sworn in at this meeting. 

The second meeting will be J anuary 15th as 
normally scheduled. 

Creek Drive in North Clackamas Park. 
The telephone number is 653-8100. 
Please drop by the facility or call for 
information. 

Beginning Wednesday, J anuary 2, the 
City will be accepting reservations for 
picnic facilities at North Clackamas 
Park. 

Facilities include a covered picnic area 
with electrical outlets and access to 
water. This area accommodates 250 
people with 20- 25 picnic tables. The 
non-covered picnic areas accommodate 
up to 100 people. Rental fees range 
from $15 to $100 depending on the 
facility and the day of the week. 

For more information or to make 
reservations, contact the Milwaukie 
Center at 653-8100. 

The Best 
ofthe Season 

to You! 
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